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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Communication Director, Korin Gary

Date:

01/15/2015


Subject:
Mid-Year Report
In September and January, we published two issues of The Advocate.  The most recent issue featured a new style; it received positive feedback from our members.  We will solicit more feedback from the Board, i.e., style and content, at the Mid-Year Board Meeting.
We have increased our focus on The Advocate as an advertising medium for the organization, and have promoted membership from two under-represented groups,  support staff and retirees, in each issue to date.  The Spring Issue will promote membership among administrators and hearings officers. Future articles will feature promotional strategies that chapters can use to drum up membership.
We have also increased our focus on promoting merchandise sales and advertising revenue via The Advocate.
We have held discussions around modifying the website to be a better advertisement for the organization.

One of our main goals is to get more input, more feedback from our membership.  We are exploring the idea of using surveys as a basis for future articles.

It has been an exciting half-year, and we are enthusiastic about upcoming projects!

